
 

Drakes Huddersfield Cricket League 
 

EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES  
 

WEDNESDAY 5th September 2018 
 

 
In the Chair: Trevor Atkinson 

 

 
Other Officers Present: The President; The General Secretary; Match & Registration Secretary; Administration & Disciplinary 
Secretary; Media Secretary. 
 
Life Vice Presidents:  Geoff Crompton; Ron Tindall. 
 
Club Representatives:  Les Harrison; Craig McCreadie; Malcolm Westoby. 
 
Apologies:  Child Welfare & Facilities Secretary.  
 
The Minutes 

The minutes of the Executive meeting on Wednesday 1st August 2018 were taken as read, approved as a true  
record, and signed by the Chairman. 

 
Matters arising 

• Email to Scholes re sight screens. 
 
Finance Report 

The Financial Secretary was absent so no monthly report.  
 
Grounds and Facilities report 

The Child Welfare,Trophies & Facilities Secretary had given his apologies. Almondbury had been given a loan for a  
 roller. The Chairman reported the wicket had played well at the weekend. 

 
Disciplinary Report 
             The Administration & Disciplinary Secretary had no additional information from the Council meeting report. 
 
Report from the UA 

Ron Tindall reported the UA would be having a meeting with the League Chairman, President and General Secretary 
tomorrow evening. 

 
Report from Match & Registration Secretary 

The Match & Registration Secretary had produced stats for the overseas player of the year. These were discussed  
and the Executive decided Phil Tunnicliffe of Clayton West the recipient of the award. 

 
Media Report 
              The Media Secretary had no additional information from the Council meeting report.   
 
MCC Game 
              The General Secretary reported it had been a good day with the only thing spoiling it the rain preventing a result. 
 
Games played on Sykes Cup Final day 
              The Chairman reported games at Birkby Rose Hill and Rastrick had taken place on the Sykes Cup day contrary to the  
              league rules. The Executive decided each club be fined £100. 
 
Any Other Business  

• The Chairman explained why the decision on Meltham had been taken at the Paddock Shield final with members of the 
Executive who were there. 

• 2/3rds majority on voting issues by clubs was raised. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be held on Wednesday 3rd October 2018 at Broad Oak CC. 

 
 

 


